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February 5, 2004

 Diane Curran, Esq.
Harmon, Curran, Spielberg
 & Eisenberg, L.L.P.
1726 M Street, N.W., Suite 600
Washington, DC 20036

David Repka, Esq.
Winston & Strawn LLP
1400 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20005-3502

In the Matter of
DUKE ENERGY CORPORATION

(Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2)
  Docket Nos. 50-413-OLA and 414-OLA  

Dear Ms. Curran and Mr. Repka:

As I advised you earlier, via telephone,  the meeting between the NRC staff and

representatives of Duke Energy Corporation scheduled for February 6, 2004 has been

postponed pending resolution of the issues raised by the Licensing Board’s February 4, 2004

Order. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Susan Uttal
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc:  Service List


